
                                          

  

 

Are You Ready for Summer? 

SCRIP fundraising for 2016/2017 school year ends on April 30
th.  

Any orders entered or sent into the school on 

Monday, May 1
st
 will count toward the next school year’s fundraising credit.   

*************************************************************************************************************************************  

2017 – 2018 SCHOOL YEAR Fundraising Starts Now! 

Start of the new year of fundraising by placing your scrip orders online at www.shopwithscrip.com.  It is a convenient, 

easy way to place all of your scrip orders.  ONLINE ORDERING ALLOWS YOU TO ORDER 24/7 AND STILL PAY 

BY CHECK OR CASH. IT ALSO GIVES YOU ACCESS TO THE COMPLETE LISTING OF RETAILERS AVAILABLE.  

Once you place your order online, you can send a check into the school with your order number denoted your check.  

No need to send in the paper form. In addition to the cards we stock, you can find 100s of cards that we can special 

order for you.  Special order cards placed by Monday evening at midnight will be available Friday of the same week. 

************************************************************************************************************************************* 

PRESTO PAY:  Please give it a try.  It helps us help the school. 

We encourage you to try Presto Pay which will help make those summer SCRIP purchases even easier.    

Pay for your scrip gift cards online with Presto Pay™, the convenient payment system available on 
ShopWithScrip.com.  Using Presto Pay allows your order payment is transferred securely via 
electronic debit. You won’t have to drop off any more checks! 
 
Presto Pay is not a credit card system, because credit cards charge fees that are costly for our scrip 
program. Instead, Presto Pay uses the same electronic payment transfer used by direct deposit 
systems. It’s easy to use, and easy to get started! 

Please see the attached flyer for more details.  Help us help the school manage this program more efficiently. 

************************************************************************************************************************************* 

Follow Shopwithscrip.com and learn about Weekly Specials and Bonus Rebates  

Did you know that www.shopwithscrip.com offers weekly specials with higher rebate amounts on select retailers?  

Once you are signed up online, you will receive emails from Scrip letting you know about their bonus rebates.  As 

long as you place your order for these cards online during the promotional dates, you will receive that bonus rebate 

toward your fundraising goal. Orders must be placed online for the bonus rebate. 

************************************************************************************************************************************* 

SCRIP NEEDS YOU: 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEER HOURS?  We are looking for volunteers to join our Scrip team.  We need volunteers to 

help fill scrip orders at the school in the morning (around 9 am), for the 2017-2018 school year (Approximately 2-3 

hours once a week or every other week).  We need to fill our Monday slot. We are also looking for volunteers who 

can fill-in when needed throughout the year.  Please email htsscrip@holytrinityrobinson.org  if you are interested or 

would like more information.  We need your help! 
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